
 
 

 

 

    21st May 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

I am writing to inform you that your child has been invited to attend a Year 11 Maths 

Masterclass during the May half term. Masterclass sessions are run by teachers to support 

your child in their preparation for GCSE exams and therefore attendance is expected. 

 

Masterclass sessions are being run for the following classes on Tuesday 27th May. 

Selected students from 11a/Ma3 have been invited to attend the morning session with Mr I 

Ali in A214. 

 

9:30 - 11:30 (Morning session) 12:00 - 14:00 (Afternoon session) 

11a/Ma2 - Mr I Ali 
11b/Ma4 - Mr A Al-Mamun 
11b/Ma5 (Foundation only) - Mr N Ahmed 
11a/Ma5 (Higher only) - Miss H Choudhury 
11b/Ma6 - Mr H Derya 
11a/Ma7 - Mr A Hussain 
11b/Ma7 - Mr A Hussain 

11b/Ma1 - Mr M Ahmed 
11a/Ma1 - Mr A Mohamed 
11b/Ma2 - Mr V Karlmarx 
11b/Ma3 - Mr I Ali 
11a/Ma4 - Mr A Al-Mamun 
11b/Ma5 (Higher only) - Mr N Ahmed 
11a/Ma5 (Foundation only) - Miss H Choudhury 
11a/Ma6 - Ms R Begum 

 

Masterclass sessions run from 9:30 - 11:30 to 12:00 - 14:00. Please encourage your child to 

attend the masterclass session(s) above so that they can improve in their learning and 

ensure they reach their full potential in the summer GCSE exams. 

 

If you have any questions about the masterclass sessions outlined in this letter, please do 

not hesitate to contact your child’s teacher or speak to me directly. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

C Nash 

Assistant Headteacher 

 

 

                        

                                                       

 


